
REPORT OF THE PUBLIC PARTICIPATION AT THE MEETING HELD ON TUESDAY 26 

JANUARY 2016 IN THE QUEEN ELIZABETH HALL 

Worstead Parish Council, Spinners Cottage, 18A Honing Row, Worstead, NR28 9RH, (01692) 535775,  

email: clerk.worsteadpc@gmail.com, www.worsteadpc.norfolkparishes.gov.uk 

04.02.2016 

Page 1 of 2 
 

PRESENT: Cllrs. Cole (Chair), R. Barrett, S. Henderson, S. Harris, K. O’Hara, A. Bond,  
P. McGill, District Cllr. Williams and County Cllr. Timewell. 
 
1: APOLOGIES /2: NON ATTENDANCE: 1: A. Millar and M. Smith (Work Commitments), 
PCSO R. King.  
 
ALSO PRESENT: 1 Members of the Public 
 
Clerk: Mrs. S. Martin 
 

16.01A PCSO KING: 
PCSO King was unable to attend the meeting, but had sent a report in which was 
read out for the period 24/11/2015 – 26/01/2016:  
 
1 x Criminal damage 
 

16.01B 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC PARTICIPATION: 
Mr Chapman (Handyman) reported that there is still flooding on the Old Yarmouth 
Road, but this is being dealt with by the PC and Highways.  The puddles at the 
school had also been mentioned to him, but again this has been reported to 
Highways to look into. 
It was also reported that the seats on the roundabout and the seats on the toddler 
swings were wearing.  This will be looked into by Cllr Barrett. 
The cut through at the corner of the playing field onto the road has also been 
highlighted to the PC and being looked into. 
 

16.01C 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

COUNTY / DISTRICT COUNCILLOR: 
 
County Cllr. Timewell:  
Devolution of Power – certain responsibilities to be handed down to a lower level.  
The Government want Norfolk and Suffolk to work together, but Cambridge not 
included.  This will happen, but it is a case of how it will happen.  There are major 
committee meetings this week. 
Locally, there are a lot of road works e.g. Scottow.  Also, on Withergate Road the 
bank at the solar farm has now hopefully been resolved by trees cut down and a lot 
of drainage put in. 
Flooding along Station road has been reported to Highways this evening. 
District Cllr. Williams: The planning meeting regarding the White Lady has been 
deferred until 11th February 2016, and hopes to be 1st on the agenda.  This gives 
time for the planning officer to visit the site to look at the parking that has been put 
in place, and if the parking has been marked out.  Cllr. Williams will put forward the 
PC’s views as per the conditions set out in the letter submitted, regarding traffic 
management/signs etc.. If conditions are agreed and not complied with, immediate 
enforcement would take place. 
A Licensing hearing also took place for The White Lady, which was considered 
serious enough to suspend the licence, but have been lenient and granted 4 
wedding per year with music and the festival.  Again, conditions set to include 
internal doors to be kept shut.  If appealed, this would go to the Magistrates Court.  
It was argued that the village hall can create noise louder than the pub, but no 
complaints have been received, therefore this cannot be acted upon.   
At an event marques can be moved, but this has to also comply with planning 
conditions. 
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16.01C 
(cont.) 

Affordable Housing - this is outside of the normal parish plan, but information is to 
be presented at the next meeting. 
 
Local Plan Process – there is a call for sites.  Land owners are asked to put forward 
possible sites for housing, they will be looked at and shortlisted and assessed. 
 

16.01D CORRESPONDENCE: 
 
            Clerks & Councils Direct 
 

Public Participation finished at 19.36 


